

CIR/10/2022-23

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Tattva School!

Tattva school is committed to delivering holistic learning experiences to its students. As part of this endeavour, it is important to understand each child individually and know his/her interests/hobbies. Besides, every child is unique, important and precious. We wish to acknowledge, appreciate and celebrate each child in all classes. The class teacher will dedicate a week to each child as a part of the **'Know your Child'** programme, **Star of the Week.**

- In accordance with this, we urge you as a parent, to involve yourself in all that the child will be a part of in that week of the activity
- Children will fill in the chart/template provide by school with all their likes and dislikes, their pictures, their family pictures and also other information that they would like to share with the class.
- Parents will be invited to school on a Friday, by the class teacher, for the culmination of that week
- Parents will interact with the children of their ward's class and share their impressions
- This will enable the teacher and the child to build a personal bond apart alongside strengthening the bond between parents and school

We request your support in celebrating our children our Tattva.

Regards Tattva School